
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers 

 
 

27th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Sixth Form Open Evening Reminder 
 

Our Sixth Form Open Evening is on Thursday 12th October and is a ticketed event. Tickets are free, but it 
helps us prepare for the event if we know how many people to expect. Tickets can be booked via our 
Eventbrite page here. 
 
General information about our Sixth Form can be found here and our prospectus is available to view and 
download here.   
 
Doors open at 6.15pm and the evening will end by 8.30pm. 
 
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Bishop 
Assistant Headteacher and Director of Sixth Form  
 
 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/saint-cecilias-school-sixth-form-open-evening-12th-october-2023-tickets-667519929077?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://www.saintcecilias.london/sixth-form-information
https://www.saintcecilias.london/sixth-form-open-events
https://www.saintcecilias.london/sixth-form-open-events

